

Administration

Office of the Regional Clerk
1815 Sir Isaac Brock Way, PO Box 1042, Thorold, ON L2V 4T7
Telephone: 905-980-6000 Toll-free: 1-800-263-7215 Fax: 905-687-4977
www.niagararegion.ca

November 24, 2023

BRCOTW 12-2023, November 23, 2023 BRC-C 21-2023

Deb Reid, Executive Director Niagara Regional Police Services Board 5700 Valley Way Niagara Falls, ON L2E 1X8

SENT ELECTRONICALLY

RE: 2024 Proposed Operating Budget – Niagara Regional Police Service and Police Services Board – Revised

Please be advised that at the Budget Review Committee of the Whole meeting held on Thursday, November 23, 2023, the following motion was passed:

That consideration of the 2024 Proposed Operating Budget – Niagara Regional Police Service and Police Services Board, **BE DEFERRED** to the Budget Review Committee of the Whole meeting being held on Thursday, December 7, 2023, for the Niagara Regional Police Services Board to review the budget submission to look for cost saving opportunities based on the feedback received.

Yours truly,

Ann-Marie Norio Regional Clerk

:kl

CLK- C 2023-137 Revised